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Dear Gracious Giving 

Thank you so much for the amazing donation of 80 backpacks to our foster youth program.  

Many children that enter foster care do so under stressful emergency situations.  More 

often than not they are unable to pack their things to take with them, this includes 

backpacks.  We are so very thankful for your donation and please know that it makes an 

amazing impact with the children we serve. 

Thank you! 

If you have questions, please contact me at (408) 871-4925 or email smisley@rcskids.org 

Gratefully,  

Serena Misley 
Serena Misley, LMFT 
Foster Care and Adoptions Clinical Program Manager 


